Veľvyslanectvo Izraela Bratislava



שגרירות ישראל ברטיסלבה

Bratislava, October 19, 2023

Dear Governor,

I am writing this letter with a huge sorrow in my heart. The unimaginable atrocities Hamas has committed on the people of Israel will stay with us forever. Not only have we lost our loved ones, but also whole families were tortured and annihilated. Hamas kidnapped innocent and peace loving civilians – children, elderly, men, women and youth. In this dark moment of the Israeli history, we feel the need for the world to stand with our people.

Therefore, I would like to kindly ask for your help with displaying the photos of innocent children, women and men abducted by the terrorist organization Hamas, on a visible area within your region, preferably within the regional city. We will spare the public of the horrible images of Hamas' brutality. We will only provide you with the photos of the kidnapped Israelis and foreign citizens. We are doing everything we can to bring them back and I would appreciate your support and expression of solidarity with the Israeli nation.

The world and the whole community needs to see Hamas for what it is. A terrorist organization and a murderous machine.

Thank you very much.

Yours Sincerely,

Eitan Levon State of Israel

Ing. Jaroslav Baška The Governor of the Trenčín Region